
Division of Mental Health and Addiction Services 
Opioid Overdose Recovery Program 

Date of Final Award – October 4, 2017 
 
Name of Program:  Opioid Overdose Recovery Program 
 
Purpose:  This Request for Proposals (RFP) sought to develop an Opioid Overdose Recovery 
Program (OORP) in Hunterdon County to respond to individuals reversed from opioid 
overdoses and treated at a  hospital emergency department as a result of the reversal. This 
RFP is funded through the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration’s 
(SAMHSA) State Targeted Response to the Opioid Crisis grant.  Funding is available for FFY 
2018 and may be available for FFY 2019.  The Division of Mental Health and Addiction 
Services (DMHAS) will provide annualized funding of $255,750 to one contractee subject to 
federal appropriations.    
 
OORP will utilize Recovery Specialists and Patient Navigators to engage individuals reversed 
from an opioid overdose to provide non- clinical assistance, recovery supports and appropriate 
referrals for assessment and substance use disorder treatment.   The Recovery Specialists and 
Patient Navigators will also maintain follow-up with these individuals.  It is planned that, at 
minimum, recovery specialists will be accessible and on-call from Thursday evenings through 
Monday mornings in the specific locations where funding is made available. 
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Hunterdon Medical Center Robert Wise $255,750 Hunterdon 

 


